
 

July 24, 2024 

Real Time- Philippine Exchange update 
 
Philippine Stock Exchange(XPHS) has announced closure today due to Typhoon Gaemi. 
Morningstar Indexes will recognize this market closure as an exchange holiday and carry forward 
the previous closing security price for all impacted securities for the effective date of July 24, 2024.  
 
Impacted Index- 

• Morningstar Global ex-US Dividend Growth NR USD 
 
Contact Us 

morningstar-indexes@alerts-morningstar.com is a no-reply email address. For questions 

concerning this notification, please contact us at indexes@morningstar.com. 
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